
 

Fabulous Fourth Grade’s  
Weekly News 

For the week of: March 31, 2014 
 
 

  

What We Are Up To: 
 

4th and 5th Grade Reading:  All students will be engaged in review activities to prepare 
for the upcoming AIMS reading test.  Students have received details on a cereal box book 
project. 
 

4th and 5th Grade Math:  All students will be engaged in review activities to prepare for 
the upcoming AIMS math test.  Students will continue to work on multi-step problem solving. 
Students should continue to practice multiplication facts. 
 

Science: Students will be engaged in a variety of science activities to review science 
concepts in preparation for the upcoming AIMS science test. 

 

Writing:  Students are engaged in writing mini lessons and reviewing grammar concepts. 

 

 

Important Dates  
 

April 
 
 

2   Symphony Hall Field Trip 
 
 
8-11   AIMS Testing Week 
 
 
25   Book Project is due 

April Events 
 

AIMS TESTING:  April 8th – 11th 

 
It is very important that your 
child is well rested and attends 
school during AIMS testing week. 
Thank you in advance for not 
scheduling appointments or 
other obligations that would have 
your child late or absent on these 
testing days. 

 

 

Character Counts: 

Fairness 


